
Dolphin Newsletter    August 28, 2020

Dear Dolphin Families, 

This week the children did a great job becoming 
familiar with their teachers in person, exploring the 
classroom, meeting new friends on-site and remotely. 
They enjoyed singing songs, playing games, and 
listening to stories. We focused on the letter B and 
went on a bear hunt! We also sorted bears by colors 
and counted them. The children had a lot of fun 
exploring the outside playground and discovering 
new experiences.  

Our friends who were on remote learning,  
laughed and smiled when they saw their friends and 
teachers. It was great seeing their happy faces and 
having another meaningful interaction via zoom. On 
Wednesday, we participated in yoga with Ms. Bianca! 
On Thursday, we had music time with Mr. Casey and 
on Friday, we had theater arts with Ms. Clare. Have a 
great weekend!

Love, 
Your Dolphin Teachers

Click here for Remote Learning Portal

https://sites.google.com/sjsla.org/dolphins2020
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Books we read this week:

Activities we created 
for the week:

 
My First Drawing with 

Crayons!

Learning is so much fun!

Snack time!

Yoga with 
Ms. Bianca

Taking turns
Exploring 
new toys

Recapping 
our day Hello Friends!



Sneak Peek for Next Week... 

Activities:

Self portrait, draw a picture of yourself
Materials: paper, markers

Family portrait, draw a picture of your family
Materials: paper, markers,

Exploring ink dots
Materials: paper, ink dots

Exploring stamps and ink pads
Materials: paper, ink pads, and variety of stamps

Tracing our bodies/parts of our body
Materials: paper, crayons/markers  
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